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Granite Industries 2021 Surcharge 

The last 12 months have been quite challenging for nearly every industry.   Through it all, 

we are thankful for all of our customers who have stuck by us.  We are excited for the 

future and continue to improve our products to provide you with the best possible product 

at the best possible price. 

As many of you are aware, raw material costs have been increasing exponentially and the 

overseas tariffs have remained in place.  We have been absorbing the increased costs for 

quite a while but with the prices continuing to rise we have been forced to go to a 

surcharge.  Effective May 1, 2021, there will be an 8% surcharge on scaffolding and 

staging products. There will also be a 5% surcharge on all American Cart and 

Overland Cart products.  We hope to remove the surcharge as soon as component costs 

level out. If you have any questions regarding the surcharge please contact us either via 

email (support@graniteind.com) or via phone (877-447-2648). 

Best regards, 

 

Matt Wyse 

President/CEO 
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